
 

 

 

 

       August 6, 2010 

 

 

 

Ald. Aron Wisneski 

Chairman, Public Safety 

and Licensing Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Wisneski: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, August 5, 2010, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 43-10 (K0-052), Boiler Replacement at Bryant Community Center 

and Wustum Museum, and submits same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

     Base Bid #1 Base Bid #2 Total Amount of Bid   

 

Martin Peterson Co., Inc. $  93,955.00 $  56,700.00 $150,655.00 

Action Heating & Cooling $108,587.00 $  45,243.00 $153,830.00 

United Mechanical, Inc. $107,982.00 $  45,900.00 $153,882.00 

Grunau Co., Inc. $  63,290.00 $131,610.00 $194,900.00 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $179,000.00 and funding is available.  

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor John Dickert 

 Tom Friedel 

 Donnie Snow 

 Jerry Scott 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


